
  
 
 
 
 

September 11, 2017 
 
Henry W. Siegrist, PE, CHP 
Radiation Safety Officer 
SIA Solutions LLC 
17171 Park Row, Suite 370 
Houston, TX 77084 
 
SUBJECT: VOID LETTER CONCERNING LICENSE NOTIFICATION, CONTROL NO. 

600005 
 
Dear Mr. Siegrist: 
 
This concerns the subject Notification to your material license and your letter dated August 10, 
2017 in which you notified us that the client notified you on August 9, 2017 that project work 
involving SIA has been canceled.  Therefore, you notified us that you will not be performing 
work at the job utilizing your NRC license and you withdraw the information previously provided 
on June 28, and July 21, 2017.   
 
Please note that this action has been voided without prejudice.   
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
         /RA/  

Jacqueline D. Cook, Senior Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing and Inspection Branch 
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